Loving Hands Orphanage Christmas 2023 Newsletter

“Pure and undefiled religion in the sight of our God and Father
is this: to visit orphans and widows in their distress, and to
keep oneself unstained by the world.” James 1:27

Dear Sponsors and Friends:

As we enter this Christmas Season, we have much to be thankful for. First and foremost, we are
thankful to God for His watchful care over this little orphanage, the children who call it home, and the
staff who care for and love these dear children. Secondly, we are thankful to you, our sponsors and
friends, for your continued prayers and financial support.

Your donations are used to feed and clothe the children, cover medical expenses, tuitions (education in
Haiti is a privilege, there is no free education; families must pay to send their children to school), staff
salaries as well as miscellaneous expenses that arise.

I want to share a story with you regarding one such emergency that
impacted the orphanage last month. One day, the well, which is the sole
water source, stopped working. Thankfully, Osner, the orphanage
director, was able to enlist the services of a well repair company who,
after several weeks, located the required specialty parts needed to repair
the well. We praise God that the well has been repaired and that the clinic
next door shared their water supply to sustain the orphanage during this
critical time. This is only one of the many ways your financial donations
are used.

I am happy to report that, despite the continued unrest and gang violence throughout Haiti, the Orphanage and
the children are safe and healthy. They continue to attend school and church as well as weekly visits/lessons
with their English and French tutors. They are healthy and happy.

To view updated photos of the children please visit our website: https://helpinghaitisorphans.org.
On behalf of the children, thank you for your continued support. We are praying that you and your family will
have a blessed holiday season.

Blessings,
Mama Luc (Lucy)
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